
1 
 

 

 

Dear school community, 

 

As I sit down to write my wishes to you this Christmas, I wonder at the year we have had, the changes, 

the losses, the births and the resilience we have all shown to overcome every adversity so that we could 

come back together as a school community. 

For my part, I now know I value the smaller things everyday, the greetings from our students as they come 

into the building each morning bright and breezy and cheerful, the invitations and photos from TY 

students as they find new ways to get the very best from their year, the smell of the hot sausage rolls that 

everyone looks forward to having on Fridays, the words of praise from our teachers about their students, 

and their subject,  and best of all the smiling eyes behind the masks of our students as they chat with their 

friends and teachers as they travel the corridors of our school. It is all those little things that make big 

things happen.  

I want to thank each one of you for the part you have played in keeping each other and your families safe. 

I know the restrictions have been hard, I know that it took courage for you to come back to school, and I 

know that no matter what, you are glad that you have done so. 

As we move into 2021 we will continue to work hard to ensure our school provides quality education, 

support, safety, laughter and caring for each one of our students. We look forward to a bright new year, 

where things will improve, where we will continue to find new ways to overcome any challenge put before 

us, and where together we will be brilliant. 

Happy Christmas to you all, enjoy the small things, enjoy each other and stay safe. We will look forward 

to welcoming you back in a new year full of hope. 

 

 

Margaret Deegan 

Principal 

 

COLÁISTE CLAVIN 

CHRISTMAS NEWSLETTER 2020   
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Coláiste Clavin Parents Association  

On behalf of the Parents Association, Jean Muldoon shares her wishes and reflections on the 
school year 2019 2020 and we wish to thank Jean and all member of the Parents Association for 
their work throughout the school year  

Many thanks to those who attended our recent A.G.M. on TEAMS. We wish to thank our outgoing 
members and extend a very warm welcome to our new members. It has certainly been a strange 
ŀƴŘ ǳƴŎŜǊǘŀƛƴ мл ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ōǳǘ ƘƻǇŜŦǳƭƭȅ ƴŜȄǘ ȅŜŀǊ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀ ŦǊŜǎƘ ǎǘŀǊǘΧΦΦŀŦǘŜǊ Ƴŀƴȅ ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ƻŦ 
home schooling , it certainly gave us parents a renewed respect for the job our teachers do! 

CƻǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ǿƘƻ ŀǘǘŜƴŘŜŘ ŀƴŘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘŜŘ ǘƘŜ tΦ!Φ ŦǳƴŘǊŀƛǎŜǊ ά{ǘǊƛŎǘƭȅ /ƻƳŜ 5ŀƴŎƛƴƎέ ǎŜǾŜǊŀƭ 
years ago, the monies raised have now been spent on a state of the art lighting system and stage, 
which hopefully will be put to good use in the years ahead. 

Finally, we would like to take this opportunity to wish all the students and their families a very 
Happy Christmas and a healthy and prosperous New Year. 

Warmest wishes, 

The Parents Association 

School Choir 

Well done to the music department as Miss O Byrne and Miss Furey  worked under testing 

conditions to  adhere to socially distancing rules  to guide our students and record our Christmas 

Concert this year which was streamed live on Monday the 14th December. Well done to all our 

talented students involved for generating school and festive spirit! Pictured below are some of our 

students preparing for the concert. 
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Student Council  

Our student council have responded with bravado to the challenges faced for meeting and 

implementing school changes this year by conducting meetings on TEAMS. Sincere thanks to Miss 

McDonagh for her work with the Student Council. The Student Council are working on setting 

examples for correct mask wearing throughout our school. The student Council Chairperson Janet 

has penned the piece below to share with us some of the great work our Student Council has been 

involved with this year.  

 

As we all know these past couple of months have been difficult for us and our families. Since we 
have returned to school, it has been very different from what we have all been used to. However, 
we are all working together to adhere to Covid 19 restrictions and to keep ourselves and others 
safe. Here at Coláiste Clavin, students and staff are all doing their best to be socially distant at all 
times, sanitise hands, and to wear masks so that the school can remain a safe environment. 
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We are especially proud of our student council for creating a campaign for junior and senior 
students, highlighting the importance of wearing masks and social distancing in school in order to 
protect themselves and others. The senior campaign was created by Luke, Aoife, Billy and Janet. 
The junior campaign was created by Emilija, Katie, Ben, Alexia, Aisling, and Abbey. 

The campaign presentation will be shown and discussed with all students during pastoral care 
class. 

A reminder to all to please keep wearing your masks, sanitise often and social distance where 
possible to keep ourselves, our schools and our communities safe and well. 

 

 

 Our Senior Student Council Officers Billy Vice Chairperson, Aoife Secretary, Janet Chairperson. 

 

School Mentoring Programme  

The 5th year Mentors have been busy since the 1st years started in Coláiste Clavin. They have 

helped 1st years to settle in to school through a number of socially distanced activities. They 

facilitated team building games and fun activities on the 1st years first day of school. They have 

helped 1st year students with their timetables, chatted about their own experience of school and 

offered support and advice to their Mentees when needed. They have organised games outside 

and quizzes on Kahoot with prizes given to the winners. For Halloween they organised a scavenger 

hunt where there was a lot of excitement and energy generated around the grounds of the school. 

Plans are in place for a Christmas activity and Mentors will continue to meet their Mentees in the 
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New Year. Well done to all our 5th year students involved in the mentor programme and sincere 

thanks to Miss McGrath for all her work facilitating our mentors who play an important role in 

helping 1st years settle in to our school. Pictured below are our hardworking 5th year mentors and 

some of our 1st year students enjoying the mentor lead activities.  
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Stand Up Awareness Week  

Coláiste Clavin students joined in Stand Up Awareness Week a time for our school to take a stand 
against homophobic, transphobic, and biphobic bullying that many lesbian, gay, bisexual, 
transgender, and intersex (LGBTI+) students experience. Stand Up Awareness Week took place 
from November 16th-20th 2020.  
 
Students learnt about how to be an Ally and learnt about the LGBTI+ community. 5th year students 
had a virtual talk from Outcomers Support Group, it was very informative and engaging. TY 
students had a screening of the LGBTI+ film άtǊƛŘŜέΦ Our 5th year and TY students have also joined 
in the creation of a ά/ƻƴƴŜŎǘέ group an alliance group who will work on making Coláiste Clavin a 
safe space for LGBTI+ students and all students. Meetings will take place twice monthly with 
students planning and creating a better school environment for all students.  
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Many of our students also participated in ά{Ƙƻǿ Your /ƻƭƻǳǊǎέ Day. Students wore their brightest 
jumpers in support of LGBTI+ students. Showing that students in Coláiste Clavin are not afraid to 
show their true colours.  Sincere thanks to Miss Farrell for her work with students in planning our 
Stand Up Awareness Week  and for supporting the wellbeing of all our students.  Pictured below 
are staff and students wearing their brightest colours during our Stand Up Awareness week.  
 

 
 

 


